OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

April 14, 2020 City Council Meeting 
Email box Citizen Comments – CCMEETING04.14.2020

4.8.20

Subject: 2020-149 Selling our Conservation lands
To anyone who cares,     4/8/2020
Just asking the question. Did the St. Johns RiverKeeper send a letter of support on the sale of our Conservation lands in Goodby’s Creek? Let’s immediately promote the sale of our Conservation lands.
JAX-It’s easier here!
Respectfully submitted
Sincerely,
John Nooney

Subject: 2020-149 Selling our Conservation lands
To anyone who cares,    4/8/2020 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just asking the question. Has anyone seen the letter of support from Mark Middlebrook former Director of the SJRA and current Director of the Timucuan Parks Foundation on the sale of Conservation lands 2020-148 in Goodby’s Creek? I haven’t seen it.
Let’s sell our Conservation lands.
JAX-It’s easier here!
Respectfully submitted.
Sincerely,
John Nooney
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